
 

 
 
During the month of November we have seen a rise in migrants entering the UK in small vessels via 
the Kent coast.  
We are asking for support from the general public to remain vigilant and to keep reporting 
suspicious occurrences around the Kent Coastline, 
in line with our current campaign  
“Don’t ignore it, share it”. 
Please report Emergency calls via 999 
For all non-urgent calls please use 101               

Alternatively you can use the Country Eye app 

The Country Eye app is very simple to use:  

Step 1: Take a photo of the suspicious behaviour.  

Step 2: Tell us where you are using your phone’s built-in GPS location.  

Step 3: Describe what you can see, providing as much details as possible. 
 
The public can be reassured that Kent Police along with their Partner Agencies are working hard to 
discourage migrants from using this method of entry due to the severe risk and danger to life.  
 

 
 


